
DEPARTURES LEVEL HOTEL & PRIVATE PARKING IMPACTS
Terminal 5.5 APM Pedestrian Bridge - Enabling Work

Monday, March 21 through Saturday, May 28, 2022
Nightly from 12AM to 4AM Departures Level
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ACTIVITY
To perform enabling work for upcoming construction of the Terminal 5.5 APM Pedestrian Bridge, the Hotel & Private Parking Shuttle Stop 
located between Terminals 5 & 6 (Departures Level) will be temporarily relocated nightly beginning Monday, March 21 through Saturday, 
May 28 from 12AM to 4AM. The stop will be relocated to the east of the APM’s work area (near the west end of Terminal 6). Additional 
notifications will be issued as work progresses on this project.

Please note that due to heavy construction in the Central Terminal Area, some shuttle stop locations on both levels have recently shifted either 
temporarily or for the foreseeable future. Please watch for posted signage and always use caution when traveling near construction areas.

*Additional Hotel & Private Parking Shuttle Stops are located at Terminal 1 and Terminal 7/8 (not pictured on map)
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RELOCATED STOP
West End of Terminal 6


